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U. S. Nuclear Regulatoiy Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Comments on
" Notice of Proposed Rulemaking -

Safeguards for Spent Nuclear Fuel or High-Level Radioactive Waste"
(60 Federal Register 42079 dated August 15.1995) I

Dear Sir: ,

i

Georgia Power Company has reviewed the notice of proposed rulemaking " Safeguards for
Spent Nuclear Fuel or High-Level Radioactive Waste," published in the Federal Register 1

on August 15,1995. In accordance with this request, Georgia Power Company is in total
agreement with the NEI comments which are to be provided to the NRC.

Sincerely,

.h
J. T. Beckham, Jr.

JTB/JMG

cc: Georgia Power Company
Mr. C. K. McCoy, Vice President - Plant Vogtle
Mr. J. B. Beasley, General Manager - Vogtle Electric Generating Plant
Mr. H. L. Sumner, Jr., Plant Hatch General Manager

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission. Washington. DC
Mr. K. N. Jabbour, Licensing Project Manager - Hatch
Mr. L. L. Wheeler, Licensing Project Manager - Vogtle

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission. Region 11
Mr. S. D. Ebneter, Regional Administrator
Mr. B. L. Holbrook, Senior Resident Inspector - Hatch.

I Mr. C. R. Ogle, Senior Resident Inspector - Vogtle
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